
From:  (CAB-SIMSON) 
Sent: lundi 7 février 2022 17:52 
To: CAB SIMSON ARCHIVES 
Subject: FW: New LNG data | Follow-up | Meeting GIE-Commissioner Simson 
Attachments: MAP_AVAILABLE_CAPACITIES_v8.pptx; 220207 LNG available 

capacity_out.xlsx 
 
Importance: High 
 
 
 

From: @gie.eu>  
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 5:14 PM 
To:  (CAB-SIMSON) < @ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @gie.eu>; @telenet.be;  

@gie.eu>;  (CAB-SIMSON) < @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: New LNG data | Follow-up | Meeting GIE-Commissioner Simson 
Importance: High 
 
Dear , 
 
I hope you are doing well. 
 
Please find attached the following second batch of LNG data as promised last week: 

 EU27 LNG terminals: commercial capacities, booked capacities and 
availability of capacities for February-December 2022 (for Italy, only OLT 
data is confirmed. We will let you know once our Italian member confirms 
their data for the 2 other terminals).  

 User-friendly EU27 mapping of all data  
 
We would like to highlight the following disclaimers: 

1. All data is based on the current scheduling. The scheduling might be subject 
to changes, if further opportunities arise.  

2. These are all primary capacities. There could be potential slot availabilities on 
the secondary market on which operators only have short term visibility. 

3. This information is commercially sensitive. It should not be published or 
tweeted.  

 
If you find it useful, we would like to propose a short meeting at your convenience to 
offer an interpretation of the raw data.   
 
We are at your disposal for any other questions. 
 
Wishing the best of luck to the Commissioner in Washington.  



 
 

 

 
Deputy Secretary General       
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From:   
Sent: 03 February 2022 11:44 
To:  < @ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @gie.eu>; @telenet.be;  

@gie.eu>; J @ec.europa.eu 
Subject: LNG data | Follow-up | Meeting GIE-Commissioner Simson 
 
Dear  
 
To enable a quick response to your inquiry on LNG Terminal available capacities, 
allow us to already provide you with the most recent data snapshot taken from 
our ALSI Transparency Platform at https://alsi.gie.eu . The attached file covers the 
most recent capacity data status for each European LNG terminal, as received 
this morning, 3 February at 08:45am. 
 



As the data on ALSI is based on REMIT reporting, we are able to expand the reported 
datasets with Contracted and Available Capacities, highlighted for each terminal. 
Data definitions are inserted in a separate worksheet. Please take into account that 
commercial capacities (contracted/available) are only available on an aggregated 
level for Spain (see added footnote). 
 
We have received additional information from our LNG Terminal Operators and will 
further complete this with additional information and forecasts. We will send it to 
you as soon as ready. 
 
In the meantime, please let us know if you have any questions on the attached. 
 
With best regards, 

  
 

 
Deputy Secretary General       
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From:  <T @ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: 01 February 2022 12:53 
To:  <B @gie.eu> 
Cc: @gie.eu; @gie.eu 
Subject: RE: Follow-up meeting GIE-Commissioner Simson 
 
Many thanks,  both things. It is very much appreciated! 



 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
 

From: @gie.eu>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 12:46 PM 
To:  (CAB-SIMSON) 

@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc:  (CAB-SIMSON) <J @ec.europa.eu>;  

@gie.eu>;  < @gie.eu> 
Subject: RE: Follow-up meeting GIE-Commissioner Simson 
 
Dear ,  
 
Thank you for your email.  
 
GIE has now started to request the available regasification capacity urgently from 
all LNG terminal operators (GLE members). We will collect information on the (i) 
Commercial availability/terminal and the (ii) Physical availability/terminal and 
revert to you in the next 48 hours. Please let us know if anything else is needed, 
in copy, I put as well my colleague that is responsible for LNG within GIE 
(GLE).  
 
We confirm as well the publication of the picture. If there is a possibility to link 
the data on the slide to the AGSI+ platform as a source, that will be great. This is 
as we did the slide quickly yesterday to showcase the situation in Europe, so not 
all storages are well seen. We rely on you on what is feasible. Thank you!  
 
With best regards, 

 
 

  
Secretary General  
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From:  < @ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: Tuesday, 1 February 2022 11:49 
To: @gie.eu> 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Follow-up meeting GIE-Commissioner Simson 
 
Dear , 
 
Thank you very much for your kind and efficient cooperation in preparing today’s 
meeting. The Commissioner was very impressed about the knowledge of GIE members 
and very pleased to speak to you in this complicated moment for the gas sector.  
 
As she mentioned, we would be most interested in getting data on the use of LNG 
terminals and the remaining available capacity. Of course, as you put it, another 
important factor is the interconnection capacities, but having a good overview of the 
current LNG capacity use would help us in our analysis of scenarios. When do you think 
that we could have access to it? 
 
Secondly, I would be grateful if you could confirm that we can tweet this image of the 
meeting here below. I think that the slide on storage levels is public information, but I 
would just like to double check with you. 
 
Many thanks! 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

 
 

Member of Cabinet Simson 
(32)(0)22997743 
 

 






